
 

UPDATED POLICY 

ON 

STUDENT BIRTHDAY CELEBRATIONS 

Recognizing your child’s birthday is important to us and we understand the im-

portance of celebrating their special day with their classmates.  However, sending 

in a food treat to the classroom can exclude those children who have food aller-

gies or other dietary restrictions.   For this reason, and in efforts to promote 

healthy lifestyles for our students,  we respectfully ask that cupcakes and other 

food items  NOT be brought in to the classroom as a way of celebrating students’ 

birthdays. 

 

Think about a book to donate to the classroom, a board game or sports balls or 

equipment for the kids to use during outdoor recess.  Please consult with your 

child’s teacher before your child’s birthday for good suggestions on what you 

could bring to celebrate. 

 

Thank you for understanding! 

 


